
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time – August 4, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email:mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

August 3, 2019 –  August 11, 2019 

 

   Sat.    8/03  4:30 PM   Mary Pfadt Lombardozzi 

      (Fran and Al O’Connell) 

   Sun.   8/04  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Mon.  8/05  8:00 AM  Emma Passauer 

      (The Passauer Family) 

   Tues.  8/06  8:00 AM  Chong Kim Bulishak 

      (The Haupt Family) 

   Wed.  8/07  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  8/08  8:00 AM  For all Mothers 

   Fri.     8/09  8:00 AM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Sat.    8/10  4:30 PM   Maryann Davis 

      (Jennifer and Eric Suroviec) 

   Sun.   8/11  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

JUST SAYING  -  

    “Friend, who appointed me as your judge  
and arbitrator?” 

 
Today a man wants Jesus to be the mediator  
between man and man. This is not his mission.  
He is the Mediator between God and man.  
 
Jesus came to bring the will and grace of the Father.  
 
When we understand the truth, we begin to discover 
how many of our judgments of others arise from our 
personal issues, injuries, and vanity.  

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection  
for July 28th was $5,415.25.00 with an additional 
$1,110.00 from online giving for a total of $6,525.25.  
Your continued support of our parish is welcomed and 
appreciated. 
 
The National Needs collection brought in $658.00 
for the areas of our nation which struggle with severe 
poverty, lack of resources and often rugged terrain and 
sparse populations which are known as our “home 
mission dioceses.” The Catholics who live in these 
places thank you for your generous support. 
 
“Summertime and the living is easy.”  That’s what 
the favorite old song says.  The living may be easy, 
but often the giving is not.  Summer collections often 
drop significantly in our parish because of vacation 
travel, sports schedules and other activities that cause 
parishioners to attend Mass in other parishes.  If you 
would like to make your giving easy and consistent 
this summer, please consider our electronic giving  
option.  Currently 28 parish families are using this 
simple and secure way to make and track their parish 
giving.  If you would like to learn more about this 
easy, safe and secure way of giving, please contact  
Lia Ghering in the parish office or check out our  
website at www.allsaintsrcc.org and click the  
“Give Online” button at the top of the page. 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Tuesday, 8/06  6:00 PM Ladies Society Meeting 

   Wednesday, 8/07  Communion Service    

New Fire Pit Complete! 
On behalf of All Saints Parish, we would like to 
thank Dan Williams for rebuilding the fire pit behind 
the church. Your time and talent is very much  
appreciated. Time to schedule an activity to use it! 
It is handicapped and senior parishioner accessible!   

Ladies Society Meeting—Tuesday, August 6th at 
6:00 PM in the social hall. All women of the parish 
are invited to be a part of this new and exciting parish 
organization.  
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 

From our new RE Leader Maria Burkley! 
I want to thank everyone for all of the well wishes and 
prayers I have received as I take on my new task in the 
Religious Education Office.  I look forward to a great 
year working with our amazing catechetical team and 
you, our families! 
 
I believe that families are the first and most important 
teachers and role models of faith.  My goal is to sup-
port your family faith formation throughout the year.   
I would like all parishioners to know that you are    
welcome at any of our group gatherings because these 
gatherings are not meant just for the children.   
 
As I move further in the planning process for the     
upcoming year, I will use the parish website and the 
remind app to keep you posted on upcoming events.  
Please feel free to contact me by email or on my cell 
phone if you need anything that I can be helpful with. 
 
God Bless, 
Maria 
 
Could the Holy Spirit be moving you to share your 
faith with the children of All Saints Parish?  
Catechists are needed for the coming year for 3rd 
grade (First Communion) and 5th grade. Please 
contact Maria if you would like more information, 
or to volunteer. 
 
A Family Perspective 
In today’s gospel Jesus teaches us: “One’s life does  
not consist of possessions.” We spend so much time 
working to obtain more stuff; we don’t have time for 
the people in our lives. What is enough?  Are the 
words of Jesus, “You fool”, meant for us?  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-  
Documentation for Safety: All employees, volunteers and 
clergy in the Diocese of Erie who work with children must 
undergo criminal record checks. The diocesan Policy for  
the Protection of Children and Youth screening guidelines 
and abuse prevention training programs emphasize the    
importance of knowing the employees and volunteers who 
have access to children in our schools and parishes. Parents 
should remain vigilant in insisting that those with access to 
their children have gone through an application process and 
obtained the required clearances and trainings before being 
granted access to their children. To see what documentation 
and training is required in the diocese, visit https://
www.eriercd.org/childprotection/ 

Readings for next Sunday, August 11 
WIS 18:6-9; PS 33:1, 12, 18-19, 20-22;  
HEB 11:1-2, 8-19; LK 12:32-48 

Jeannette Briggs and her family would like to 
thank All Saints Parish for their thoughtfulness 
and prayers in memory of her husband, John. 

THE WATERFORD COMMUNITY FAIR! 
The Waterford Community Fair is less 
than one month away; Monday,      
September 2 through Saturday,  
September 7.  
Do you have two hours to volunteer  
for the All Saints food booth?  

With everyone’s help we can have another successful 
year. Look for the sign up sheet in the gathering 
space. Three people per shift are required. We also 
need volunteers to make fudge, you may also sign up 
to donate. If you have any questions, call Mike 
Twaroski, 796-6981. Thank you.  

Zabawa- Holy Trinity’s three day celebration  
of their Polish Heritage will be held Friday, August 23,     
5-10pm; Saturday, August 24, noon-10pm and Sunday, 
August 25, noon-6pm on the Parish grounds at East 23rd 
& Reed Sts. Festivities include authentic Polish food,    
bakery items and beverages. Polka bands from New      
Jersey, Connecticut, Baltimore, Greensburg and Erie will 
provide continuous entertainment. 
Polka Mass - Saturday, 5pm with Bishop Lawrence  
Persico.  Polish Heritage Mass - Sunday, 11am featuring 
traditional Polish hymns by the Holy Trinity Choir. 
Drawing, games and a kids area Free admission.   
Church and festival grounds are handicapped accessible.  
Additional parking and free shuttle service from lot at East 
34th & Ash Streets. Info: 456-0671 or holytrinityrc.org 
 
Zabawa needs volunteers 
Looking for a great opportunity to help out over the     
summer and be involved in one of the most well-attended 
events in the Diocese of Erie? Holy Trinity’s Zabawa  
festival needs help with serving food. Organizers are 
looking for 10 to 12 energetic volunteers (teenagers and 
up) for each shift.  
Sign up for as many hours as you’d like by contacting  
Sarah at schermack@eriefamilylaw.com. High school  
students in need of service hours are welcome.  
 
Spaghetti dinner/car show scheduled at St. Boniface 
Save the date for a spaghetti dinner and car show Aug. 10 
at St. Boniface Church, 9363 Wattsburg Road, Erie.  
Dinner will be served from 4 to 8 p.m. The cost is $10 for 
adults and $5 for children. A car cruise-in also will be  
featured. Cars will line up at 3 p.m. There is a $5  
admission fee for exhibitors; free for spectators.  
Vote for your favorite car. Rain or shine. 


